WOKINGHAM COPY.

12th November, 1940.

Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge receipt of your
letter of the 30th ultimo respecting the steamer
"PYMRRIC", end am in communication with the Society's
Surveyors at Hull regarding the Ceneral Examination
recently carried out by them.

on receipt of their reply I will write you

- further in the matter.
I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.
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